
 

 

Time to TAPE Mrs. Lewellen to the WALL! 
 

$1 per strip of duct tape! 
Help us raise money for our school!  

 

Thursday, December 
20th, 2018 

During lunch  
 

Parents you may come and view during this time of the event! 
 

 For questions please contact the Dunloe Elementary PTO dunloeepto@gmail.com  
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